

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

December 31, 2020

Subject:

Acting Senior Center Director

Dear Town Board Members,

With the retirement of Mary Josefiak as Senior Center Director, please appoint Georgiann Busse as Acting Director at a stipend of \$250 per pay period effective January 9, 2021, in addition to her normal salary. Ms. Busse currently works part-time in the office of the Senior Center and is fully capable of temporarily fulfilling the responsibilities of director until a permanent replacement is selected.